
Dear EHRA network, 

 

I decided to join EHRN- now EHRA, cos' drug policy in old Europe is now hijacked and mostly in hands of 

government officials and their satellites. As I am following work of your team gathered around EHRA since 

beginning of 2000' and I consider your work as independent as it could be in this complicated and 

gentrified world where is hard to find an structure that has stamina as EHRA has. 

I am eager to work with you to stop with punitive practises that are putting PUD's outside of community 

and many times in jail.  I fell deep determination to support activities of Harm Reduction and switch in 

legislation towards more humane laws for PUD's. 

 

All best, Janko Belin 

društvo AREAL 


